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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
On Monday 30

th
 April, Year 5 will be visiting the Walker Museum and Liverpool Museum.   

 
During our visit, the class shall be completing a ‘Portrait Detectives’ workshop followed by a 
teacher led visit around Liverpool Museum. 

 
The cost of the trip is £11.00 per child to include the workshop and transport, and although this 
is a voluntary contribution, the trip is reliant upon donations from parents in order to go ahead. 
 
Please send your child to school in school uniform and with a coat. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please) in a disposable bag. If 
your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. 
 
Please make sure your child is on time for school; we are leaving as soon as registration is 
completed and should be back for 3.00pm dependent on the traffic. 
 
Payment is to be made by ParentPay or PayPoint which will include your parental permission. If 
you require a PayPoint letter please let the office know as soon as possible. 
 
It is not always possible for anyone to guarantee 100% safety, but the leader and colleagues will 
retain overall pastoral responsibility, well established in law, that they have when teaching pupils 
in school. Teachers will do everything reasonably practical to ensure the safety of everyone in 
the group, and the leaders will use their skills and experience as adults and teachers to protect 
the health, safety and welfare of the pupils. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Pringle and Mrs Nylan 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        The Basic Skills Agency  
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